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We would like to share with you about the 4 day DP workshop organized from 23-26 may in our traning center. 
There were 10 DP lectures given in  these days, where the essence of the Divine Princile was passed on to 
participants. In total there were 30 people, from which for the first time were 8 people.  

As the group was small, it was easier for staf members to create a very family atmosphere with guests, and 
help them to understand better  and deeper the lectures.  

We would like to thank workshop coordinator, Manjola Vasmatic, MC, lecturers, kitchen staf, prayer staf and 
maintence staf. But mostly we would like to thank Heavenly Parent and True Parents who motivate us to work 
intensively in taking care of our guests. 

We will share with you the feelings of some of participants through their reflections: 

“I received very valuable lectures for my life. At first, I didn’t understand well what we were doing, but at the 
end I felt very happy and understood deeply some things. Even last night I saw Mesiah, Sun Myung Moon in 
my dream, where I could understand and feel him better. “ 

“I belived in God, but I didn’t know how I did, now I think that I was believing just a little, and not from my 
depth of my heart and spirit. At this moment I’m writing I’m thinking: Ah, if I would know this before, that God 
sent True Parent on earth, and I could meet him.” 

“The lectures we got were like a short essay compare to truth of life of a person related with God. These 
lectures were a present for me given to me. Thank you Heavenly parent for all presents and for brothers and 
sisters that I could meet.” 

“As far as I could know through lectures for this man (True Father), I like his action and Allah have mercy on 
him!” 

Gary
Typewritten Text
Manjola Vasmatic



 

 

 

 

  




